
Red Bank Fire Department
90 Monmouth St.

Red Bank NJ 07701
732.530.2700

To: E. Scott Wingerter- Publisher TAPinto Red Bank
From: Wayne Hartman- Fire Chief 2023
Date: March 6th, 2023
Subject: Red Bank Fire Company article

Mr. Wingerter,

I am writing this to you in order to correct something seen in your article this morning
titled “Red Bank Fire Company seeks cannabis retail license before planning
board” and seeing our Department patch associated with it.
This Red Bank Fire Company has no association with the Red Bank Fire Department in
any way aside from sharing a name likeness. The Fire Department would appreciate it if
you would kindly remove all Red Fire Fire Department symbols from your article and
write in a line within your title or article expressing the fact that we have no association
with the company that is seeking this license.

I am available to answer any questions, or discuss this further if necessary.

We thank you for your time and assistance in this matter.

Respectfully,

Wayne Hartman

Wayne Hartman
Fire Chief- RBFD
732.778.7599
RBFDChief@redbanknj.org


